
October 30, 2015

Keeper of the Register
National Park Service
Washington, D.C.

Re: Supporting the Nomination of Ewa Plain Battlefield to the National Register of 
Historic Places.

Dear Keeper of the Register:

Aloha!

This is a letter in support of the nomination of the Ewa Plain Battlefield to the National 
Register of Historic Places. Inclusion is the just thing to do.

My family was attracted to the rich history of Ewa and this was a factor in our decision to 
have a home here. We have come to appreciate the need for preserving layers of 
history and ensure that many voices from the past will be remembered and 
“rediscovered.”  The inclusion of the Ewa Plain Battlefield to the National Register of 
Historic Places will ensure that the historic site will be honored and remain accessible to 
the general public.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Carolyn W-Hildebrand
Carolyn Weygan-Hildebrand
91-1159 Hapua Street
Ewa Beach, Hawaii 96706


